
 

 

 
6th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Arts curriculum, Year 4 will be going on a trip to Coventry on Tuesday 
21st March 2023 to visit Coventry Cathedral and The Herbert Art Gallery and 
Museum. They will be exploring a range of art, sketching some of the objects and 
architectural features, and will learn more about the history of the city.   
 
This will be an exciting, busy day. In order to reach our destination by 9.40 a.m 
please can you make sure that your child is in school at 8:45 a.m ready for the 
coaches to depart at 9.00 a.m.  The last activity in Coventry finishes at 2.45 p.m and 
we hope to arrive back at school by 3.25 p.m.   
 
The cost of this trip is £13.45 per child and includes all transport and entrance fees. 
Please make this payment using our online payment system by Friday 27th January 
2023. If there are not enough voluntary contributions the trip will unfortunately not 
go ahead. 
 
Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle and a packed lunch in a small 
rucksack.  Although the majority of the day will be spent indoors, there will be times 
when children are walking outside, so a waterproof jacket should be worn over their 
school uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Smith                       Mrs Munro                              Miss Lewis 

  


